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As a family that works in both public safety and teaching, I do not want government 

(Legislature, OHA, schools) deciding what to teach our children about firearms. My 

wife and I will make those decisions. Until SRO’s are brought back to our Salem-

Keizer district, I won’t be convinced that politicians care about the safety of our kids.  


